Finance Committee

The scheduled meeting of the Bellavita Finance committee set for 21 September, 2020 was canceled
due to the National Emergence (COVID-19 Pandemic) Inclement Weather (Beta) and club house
closure.

The financial reports were made available through the club house and on line.

No other business was conducted.

Next meeting 1s scheduled for 26 October, 2020 at 1:30 pm.



